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April 8, 2013 
 
Ms. Kirstin Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Re: EB-2012-0126 Proposed Settlement Agreement 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
In accordance with Procedural Order No. 2, a Settlement Conference was convened in respect of this 
proceeding on March 21st, 2013.  Greater Sudbury Hydro Inc is pleased to advise the Parties have achieved 
a complete settlement in this matter.  Please find accompanying this letter, a copy of the Proposed 
Settlement Agreement.  Each of the Parties have reviewed and approve the Agreement, and the Parties 
respectfully request the Board approve the Settlement Agreement.  The Parties acknowledge with thanks 
the assistance of Mr. Haussmann and Board Staff in this process. 
 
In addition to the Proposed Settlement Agreement, Greater Sudbury Hydro Inc has filed under the RESS e-
Filing system the following: 
 
GSHI_SETTLEMENT_2013_Chapter_2_Appendices_20130408.xlsm 
GSHI_SETTLEMENT_2013_Cost_Allocation_Model_20130318.xlsm 
GSHI_SETTLEMENT_2013_EDDVAR_20130408.xlsm 
GSHI_SETTLEMENT_2013_Rev_Reqt_Work_Form_ 20130408.xlsm 
GSHI_SETTLEMENT_2013_RTSR_MODEL_20130408.XLSM 
GSHI_SETTLEMENT_2013_Smart_Meter_Model_ 20130408.xlsm 
GSHI_SETTLEMENT_2013_Test_Year_Income_Tax_PILs_Workform_20130408.xlsm 
GSHI_SETTLEMENT_2013_PROPOSED_2013_SCHEDULES_OF_RATES_AND_CHARGES.docx 
 
Yours Truly, 
 

 
 
Tiija Luttrell, CA 
Regulatory Affairs Officer 
Email: tiija.lutrell@sudburyhydro.com 
Phone: 705-675-0514 


